
LIVE Grammar and Punctuation Shows 

On Friday 2nd December, the whole school took part in a live grammar and punctuation show led by Barrie 

McDermid. The children sang songs, watched comical sketches and participated in the show to help support their 

grammar and punctuation knowledge in areas such as: ellipses, semi-colons, different clauses, brackets and much 

more. All the children thoroughly enjoyed it; the staff commented on how good and interactive it was too.   

  



 


